
Virtual Public Meeting Comment Form
Northwest Highway (Loop 12) Feasibility Study

From Inwood Rd. to Hillcrest Ave.
CSJ 0353-05-124

Dallas County, Texas

December 7 – December 22, 2020

The Texas Department of Transportation is seeking your comments on the Northwest Highway Feasibility Study. All written 
comments are welcome. All written comments must be postmarked by December 22, 2020 to be included in the public meeting 
record. Written comments can also be emailed to Stephen.Endres@txdot.gov.

(Per Texas Transportation Code, §201.811(a)(5)): check each of the following boxes that apply to you:

□ I am employed by TxDOT
□ I do business with TxDOT
□ I could benefit monetarily from the project or other item about which I am commenting

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or 
have been, carried-out by TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated

December 9, 2019, and executed by FHWA and TxDOT.

To mail, please fold along dotted lines with this page on the inside, affix postage, and tape closed (do not staple). 

NAME: 

ADDRESS: 

CITY:     STATE:     ZIP: 



Fold Here

Fold Here

RE: NW Hwy FS

Place
Stamp
Here

Texas Department of Transportation
Attn: Stephen Endres, P.E., Project Manager
4777 East US Highway 80
Mesquite, TX 75150-6643


